
 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 
BY E-MAIL 

 
August 18, 2020 
 
Luc Guimond 
Alamos Gold Inc. 
Box 187 
Matachewan ON  P0K 1M0 
 
Dear Mr. Guimond: 
 
Re: Alamos Gold Inc. 

Application for Electricity Wholesaler Licence 
Board File Number EB-2020-0199 

 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity wholesaler licence.  Your 
application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been 
filed: 
  

1. Section 7: Key Individuals and Section 13: Key Individual Information 
 
In section 7 (Key Individuals) on page 4, the OEB requires at least 2 key 
individuals be listed. Please re-file section 7 to include a minimum of 2 key 
individuals.  
 
Please complete section 13 with the additional key individual (listed in section 7). 
Please ensure the additional key individual signs and dates section 13 and re-
file. 

 
2. Section 9: Corporate Organization 

 
Alamos Gold Inc. provided an organization chart specific to the corporate 
organizational structure at Alamos Gold Inc. 
 
Are there any affiliates or other entities associated with Alamos Gold Inc.? If so, 
please provide a listing of those affiliates or entities and their relationship to 
Alamos Gold Inc.  
 
Please re-file an organizational chart showing the relationship between Alamos 
Gold Inc. and any affiliates or entities associated with the applicant. 
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3. Section 11: Technical Resources

Please describe Mr. Deforge’s technical qualifications and job functions, as it
relates to the operation of Alamos Gold Inc.

Please describe the technical services that Bestech Consulting will provide as it
relates to the operation of Alamos Gold Inc.

The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 

Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 

Please file electronic version of the requested material in searchable Adobe Acrobat 
format with the Board Secretary at BoardSec@oeb.ca .   

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Natasha Gocool, Analyst at 
Natasha.Gocool@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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